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It’s almost time for school to begin!

Are you ready?
      The first day of school is Monday August 25

Hola!
Parents, here at YPW we are looking forward to starting our Spanish learning journey with each of your children in our 
After School program this year.

Your children will enjoy the following:

- Quality educational care provided by trained, caring YPW teachers
- Help with homework when needed (This will be done in English if needed)
- Spanish Workshop (Hands-On, fun activities and games to learn / practice Spanish)
- Weekly educational and enrichment activities in Spanish including: 

Science 

Technology (Robotics & Programming)

Math

Arts & Crafts
- Daily outdoor games and activities


Spanish Workshop:

Dear parents while we understand that your children may have other extracurricular activities, we ask you to pick at least two days in the week in which you child may participate fully (without having to leave early) in our Spanish Workshop. 
The Spanish Workshop is a special time in which your student will learn new phrases, vocabulary, grammar, reading and writing in Spanish. The Spanish workshop for our after schoolers is available every day from 4 pm to 4:50. 

Please communicate with your teacher your child’s schedule.

Food:

The school provides a healthy afternoon snacks. Please don’t send sodas, candy, etc. with your child
Elementary Schools We service & Pick Up time:

Eanes 


2:35 pm

Cedar Creek 

2:45 pm  

Valley View 

2:50 pm

Trinity Episcopal School 
3:15 pm

Forest Trail 

3:22 pm

Early Release Dates:

Care will be provided on early release dates. Please remember to pack a sack lunch for those days.
* Please let the office know ahead of time when you need us to pick up your child in “Early Release Days” 

.
Important:

- Please let your child(ren)'s teacher know about "YPW Spanish Immersion School" coming to pick up your student after school.

- Call YPW Westlake at 329 5611 when your child is not attending school.  In this way we will not wait for him/her at the carpool line.

- Eanes School Families please tell your teacher we are going to pick up in the "lower car pick up" with the kindergarteners.

- Cedar Creek please tell your teacher to have the children by the "tree with benches around, next to car pick up" (as directed by the school secretary)

- All the other schools in the corresponding pick up line.
Please visit our website to learn more about our school:

· Parent Handbook
· 2014-15 Holidays & Closings

Pick Up School:  Eanes Elementary                             �Your Teachers are: Srta. Yenni Reyes, Sr. Erick Salazar and Sra. Elena Matos





Open House – Meet Your Teacher Day -


Thursday, September 11 - from to 6:30 to 7:15 pm


This is a time for you to meet the teacher, learn about the new classroom and school policies and expectations.


Please note this is a parent only event. Please arrange for childcare.











